
Hello all, 
     It’s been nice to see more and more 
people out as the weather has been getting 
a little nicer and the days are getting long-
er! April should be a great month as we 
have some new merch in the shop and 
tournament opportunities.  
    The golf shop will be open from 7a-7p 
and the driving range will be open until 
5:30. Things to keep on your radar:  
 
• Men’s club opening day 4 man scram-

ble on the 11th, sign up in the pro shop.  
8:30 Shotgun 

 
 •  Greens aeration the 12th & 13th, play 
will be limited these two days. 

•    Longshoreman tourna-
ment on the 16th. For any 
questions or concerns please 
let me know. 
 

   Thanks,  
   Garrett Payton,  PGA 
Head Professional 
    

Deborah Jacobs 

Garrett Payton,  PGA Head Golf Professional 

What is the Ruling?  
As a result of a stroke at your ball in the fair-
way, you only make contact with the top of 
the ball and drive it into the ground. Only 
the top half of the ball is above the fairway 
surface. Do you get relief for an embedded 
ball?  
       The answer will be posted in the clubhouse. 

Gary McLaughlin 

  Thank you to everyone who attended our March board meeting and for partici-
pating in the drawing for the 7 Cedars Casino/Hotel  presentation and complimentary 
overnight stay.  Congratulations to Eric Kovatch, the lucky winner!! 
   We encourage everyone to attend our monthly board meeting to hear first hand 
about all the projects we are currently working on;  such as, the cart path repair/
resurfacing, repainting the pro shop, website update, and Spring Shotgun agenda.  
We welcome your questions, comments, and input as they are all valuable to us and 
our decision making. 
           Happy Spring! 
            
           Deborah and the Board of Directors 
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ADMINISTRATOR NEWS   Laurie McDonald 

    Well, the breakfasts here on Tuesday, 
Thursday, and Saturday have been a huge 
success! Remember, even if you’re not 
golfing and just want to enjoy breakfast 
with your friends here or bring your own 
gang, Rena is delighted to serve you a 
wonderful meal!  

   The weather is improving, and the course 
has been busy! It’s great to see everyone 
out golfing! Please come see me if you 
want a cart shed, locker, or have any 
changes to your membership. I am here on 
Tuesday and Thursday between 
8:30 and 3:00 pm.                 

       Thanks, Laurie 

Calendar Items: 

   April 20/21 Committee Meetings  4 p.m.    Board 
of Directors Meeting  5  p.m.  Members Welcome! 
 
Men’s Club Opening Scramble—April 11 
Greens Aereation—April 12 & 13 
Longshoreman Tournament — April 16 

Golf Professional   Garrett Payton   360-457-6501     
gpayton@7cedars.com  
Administrator   Laurie McDonald    360-452-6856  
 pgclauriemcdonald@gmail.com 
Clubhouse  360-457-7348 *Call Rena Parish to book your Party 
or Special Events          pgcrenaparish@gmail.com 
 Superintendent   Tory Clayton 360-457-6508 

Membership Report, March 16, 2021 
Applications:  Sngl Assoc, Bud Fraser, Tom Rob-
ertson.  Sngl Certif., Ted Potter. 
 Resignations: Fam Certif, Daryl & Susan Jen-
kins,  Sngl Certif., Dennis Bourget, Jeff 
Konopaski 
Status Change  Ken & Kari Fisher, Sngl Certif to 
Family Certif. 
 
 Member Totals: 
      Certificate      Single            99 
                               Family           26 
       Certificate Non Resid           3 
        Junior                                      9 
        Associate                                9 

       Total:                             146 

CLUBHOUSE HOURS  

April 1-30, 2021 

Sunday         10 am—4pm 
Monday        Closed 
Tuesday        6:30 am to 5 pm 
Wednesday  11am to 5 pm 
Thursday       6:30 am to 5 pm 
Friday             11 am to 5 pm 
Saturday        6:30 am to 5 pm 

    The PGC LADIES CLUB members golf on 
Wednesday morning at 9:30 a.m.   To cele-
brate the start of our season, on April 28, 
2021, there will be a Kickoff breakfast and 9 
hole scramble.  Details will be posted/
emailed. 
  The schedule for April is:  4/7, Medal 
Play, 4/14, 3-3-3-, 4/21, Front, Field 
Shots, Back Putts, 4/28 Scramble. 
  Guests are welcome! 

We are now in the Summer 
hours at the Clubhouse. Breakfast is being served every 
Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday We open at 
6:30am.  Come over and join us for food, drinks and social 
time with your friends and golf family.  
Thank you again for buying another piece of kitchen 
equipment. The new kitchen equipment makes doing our 
job easier. Thank you. 

Clubhouse hours 
Monday  Closed 

Tuesday  6:30am to 5pm 
Wednesday  11am to 5pm 

Thursday  6:30 to 5pm  
Friday  11am to 5pm 

Saturday 6:30am to 5pm 
Sunday 10am to 4pm 

     Thankyou.    Rena Parish and Clubhouse Staff 


